
Congratulations to the 
Class of 2025! 

The time has come to take your senior portraits, and we are delighted to be the studio Sussex 
County Technical School has chosen for their yearbook needs. We understand how important 

priceless moments mean to you and                       Rod Bolten Photography has the honor to 
capture this great moment in your life! 

 

At your senior portrait sitting our photographers will take numerous poses in a Tuxedo or Drape 
and Cap and Gown that we will provide for everyone at the shoot. Please note, your hands will 
show in your cap and gown photo. 

 Boys- A Plain T-Shirt is recommended to be worn, please no collared shirts. 
CLEAN SHAVEN recommended 
 

 Girls- Simple earrings and a necklace are suggested. You must wear a tank 
top with straps that can be moved to the side of your shoulders for the 
drape.  

 

All photos will be taken at 
Sussex County Technical School on  

May 21st, 22nd, 23rd  
Please click the link below to schedule 

Schedule Link 
https://calendly.com/rodboltenphotography/sussex-tech-hs-seniors-2024-clone?month=2024-05 

  
Please arrive 5 minutes prior to appointment. 

If you have any questions regarding your senior portraits, please email Jackie at 
Jackie.rodboltenphotography@gmail.com 

 

Thank you, 
Rod Bolten Photography 


